City of Albuquerque

December 10, 1999
Bruce Stidworthy, PE
Bohannan Huston, Inc.
7500 Jefferson NE
Albuquerque, NM 87109

Re:  Westside North Middle School Rough Grading and Drainage Plan
Engineer’s Stamp dated 12-10-99 (B10/D4)

Dear Mr. Stidworthy,

Based upon the information provided in your submittal dated 12-10-99, the above
referenced site can be approved for Rough Grading Permit.

Please be advised that prior to Building Permit approval of the school, a comprehensive
grading and drainage plan will be required. Engineer Certification per the DPM checklist
will not be required for this phase of grading.

If you have any questions, you can contact me at 924-3986

Smcerely,

BradleyL Bmgham EE

Hydrology Review Engineer

C: file
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